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10 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Powys Primary Schools Cross Country Challenge 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Powys Primary Schools Cross Country Challenge to be 

held at the Royal Welsh Showground, Builth Wells, on Friday 26 April. 

 

The children will travel to the event by bus and will return in time for the end of the school day.  All 

runners will need to take a packed lunch and plenty of water. 

 

Please ensure that your child wears their PE kit and trainers and is suitably dressed for the weather 

conditions on the day.  If your child has a yellow t-shirt, please can they wear it to this event. 

 

A contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of the bus would be very much appreciated, payable on 

ParentPay. 

 

Please complete the form below and return to school by Monday 15 April giving consent for your child 

to participate in this event.  Sport Powys may take photographs of athletes at this event; if you do not 

want your child to be photographed, please indicate below. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Mrs Jenkins and Miss Isaac 

 

 

 

 

 

I give my consent for my child   …………………….…………….. (name)   …………….…….. (class) 

to participate in the cross country challenge on Friday 26 April.  

 

I do / do not give consent for my child to be photographed by Sport Powys. 

 

Signed   ………………………………………………… 

 

Print name   ..…………………………………………… 

 

Date   …………………………………………………… 
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